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Interoffice Memo 
___________________________________________ 
                                                       The Glenbrook High Schools 
 
 
 
To:  Dr. Mike Riggle 
 
Fm:  Diane Freeman 
 
Re:  Students/Staff Who Excel 
 
Date: September 22, 2008 
 
 
 
 
The recent Wellness Week programs held at both schools were highly successful and 
were due to the hard work of the Wellness coordinators at both schools:  Jessica Roby 
and Debbie Whipple at GBN and Joanne Masri and Michelle Scheinkopf at GBS.  Dr. 
Craig Schilling, who initiated the district-wide Wellness Program, will discuss this recent 
event.  
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